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Royal Palm Coast Realtor® Association Celebrates Que
Raphael’s Acceptance into the Florida Realtors® Leadership
Academy 2025 Class

Fort Myers and Cape Coral, FL — The Royal Palm Coast Realtor® Association (RPCRA) is proud to
announce that Que Raphael, a valued member of our association, has been selected as one of only 15
Realtors® from across the state of Florida to be accepted into the Florida Realtors® Leadership
Academy for the 2025 class.
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The Leadership Academy was established to identify emerging Realtor® leaders ready to getinvolved,
make a difference and enhance their leadership skills. The goal of the Academy is to empower its
participants to develop the skills needed to lead a committee, a Realtor® association or a community
activity.

Leadership Academy members will participate in group and independent study sessions, team building
and goal-setting exercises, plus discuss leadership techniques and communication skills
enhancement.

2025 Leadership Academy Chair Grey Burge, a member of the Pensacola Association of Realtorse®,
welcomes the next group of industry leaders to the class, noting it will help participants increase their
knowledge of Florida Realtors® and reach their goals for the future. He is a graduate of the 2015 Florida
Realtors® Leadership Academy. John Slivon, a member of the Broward, Palm Beaches & St. Lucie
Realtors®, serves as vice-chair for this year's committee

“We are extremely proud of Que for being selected into this distinguished program,” said Karen Borrelli,
2025 President of the Royal Palm Coast Realtor® Association. “Her dedication to excellence and
commitment to the real estate profession make her an exceptional representative of RPCRA. Que’s
involvement in the Leadership Academy is a testament to her passion for service and leadership in our
community.”

Que Raphael, a highly respected Realtor® known for her professional expertise and advocacy for
clients, brings a wealth of experience and insight to the industry. As an active member of RPCRA, she
has continuously demonstrated a strong commitment to fostering positive change and growth both
within the real estate sector and the surrounding community.

Que Raphael will begin her participation in the Leadership Academy later this year, joining a select
group of real estate professionals who have demonstrated leadership potential and a commitment to
advancing the industry.




